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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
HSC 

The much-anticipated HSC exams are underway for six Year 

12 students. They are to be congratulated on their resilience 

and fortitude following two senior years of COVID-19 

interruptions. Well done Jo, Fleur, Holly, Madison, Ted and 

Brodie. 

 

School Improvement Plan 

The initial year of the implementation of our BCS School 

Improvement Plan 2021-2024 is ending and it’s time for staff 

to reflect on our progress with actions and targets to be met. 

This plan is available for you to view on our website. 

https://baradine-c.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Our vision remains front and centre of everything the school 

strands for: 

Baradine Central School will provide inclusive and quality 21st 

century learning experiences in a safe and respectful 

environment. Students and staff will be encouraged and 

supported to achieve success through attaining educational 

outcomes. 

We are guided by three strategic directions to achieve 

success. 

Growth & Attainment where the purpose is: 

To build teachers capacity to plan and implement 

personalised learning to generate growth and attainment for 

every student. 

Wellbeing where the purpose is for: 

 Every student is known, valued and cared for. 

Innovation for Improvement where the purpose is to: 

Provide opportunities for students to excel as learners and 

young people. 

The annual reflection findings will be published in detail in the 

school’s Annual Report, early next year. 

 

Attendance 

Students with perfect attendance this term, are being 

recognised with awards in this newsletter. Congratulations 

also to their parents for ensuring the children are maximising 

educational opportunities by attending regularly and 

routinely. 

All attendance levels below 85% are deemed unsatisfactory. 

Poor attendance contributes significantly to gaps in learning 

that compound with every day absent. 

 

Scone Beef Bonanza 

Our two angus steers that were kindly donated by Alex 

Wheeler headed to Scone on Sunday the 24th of October for 

their judging competitions.  

They were unsuccessful in gaining a place in the live judging 

but were awarded a 7th and 13th placing on the hook out of 

25 middleweight steers.  

We would like to say a big thank you to Alex Wheeler and 

Todd McConnaughty for the donation and organisation of 

these steers. This is an extremely generous gesture and is 

greatly appreciated by the Agricultural students at Baradine 

Central School.  

Students are looking forward to the showing season that will 

begin in February 2022. 

Transitions 

Transition to high school program is scheduled for next week 

and will involve Year 6 students from BCS plus feeder schools, 

attending for 3 days and following a Year 7 timetable. Miss 

Brazier is co-ordinating transition this year with COVID safe 

planning. 

The Kindergarten transition program ends next week. The 

children have been attending for half days on Mondays and 

learning the processes and expectations of life in big school. 

 

 

Mrs Chris Clarke 
Principal  
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Principal’s Awards of Recognition  

 Brax Hinchliffe 

Excellent improvement in 

Reading. 

 Mariah Gardner 

Improvement in Spelling. 

 Elijah Myers 

Outstanding achievement 

in the English exam.  

 Jake Martin 

Outstanding achievement 

in the English exam.  

 Maddison Johnston 

Outstanding achievement 

in the English exam.  

 Jayden Ryan 

Doing exceptionally well in 

the Science exam.  

 Matthew Hyde 

A fantastic result in the 

Science exam. 

 Savannah Carey 

Outstanding achievement 

for a fantastic work ethic 

in SLR. 

 Lowana Ruttley 

Outstanding Achievement 

in PDHPE exam.  

 

Reahna Dunn  Millie Hunter    Nevaeh Carey  Lexi Andrews 

 

Clarry Carey   Callem Gardiner   Indiannah Carey  Cooper Hunter 

 

 Cooper Ruttley   Lincon McConnaughty   Sharney Egan  Ethan Burns 

 

Braiden McPherson  Austin Hayman  Claudia McConnaughty  Tayla Dunn 

 

Jake Cannon-Cornish  Hannah Percival  Shannia Egan  Valarie Dunn 

 

Alice Harris       
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Teacher/Year Advisor Assembly Awards 

 YEAR       

 Kinder  Reahna Dunn  Thomas Ruttley 

 Year 1  Tyler Anderson  Lila Welsh-Edwards 

 Year 2/3  Johnny Kent  Rosannah Gundry 

 Year 4  Jackson Ruttley  Zarha Allen 

 Year 5/6  Storme Anderson  Cooper Ruttley 

 Year 7  Sharney Egan  Rhianna Shadlow 

 Year 8    Jayden Ryan 

 Year 9  Jake Cannon Cornish  Claudia McConnaughty 

 Year 10  Thomas Martin  Valarie Dunn 

 Year 11  Molly Murray   

 SCHOOL CITIZEN     MOST IMPROVED 

Matthew Hyde 

Maddison Johnston 

Annalise Edwards 

Lowana Ruttley 
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Anne Fraser - Classroom teacher 

When did you begin teaching 

and where was your first 

school? 

I began teaching many years 

ago and my first school was 

Coona High as a casual and 

later at Gulargambone teach-

ing Biology and Science on a 

casual basis until the position 

became available at BCS. 

What has been your best accomplishment over the years? 

Probably getting married and having two beautiful sons. 

What are some differences you see now in comparison to the 

early teaching days? 

There is improved relationships between the teacher and the 

student. Teachers are better equipped to meet the diverse 

needs of the students in the classroom. 

Does teaching with technology make learning more simpler 

or difficult? 

At my age more difficult for me, but it engages students in their 

classroom learning and makes learning from home much easier 

and more personal. 

What is the best and worst thing about teaching? 

The best is I enjoy supporting the students and watching them 

grow in their learning. The worst is the majority of paperwork. 

What difference do you see in the students learning compar-

ing the morning classes to the afternoon learning? 

Research has shown that from 9am to 11am is the prime learn-

ing time and as the day wears on the students find it harder to 

learn. The five period day at BCS is working well and we try to 

program sport for the afternoons. 

What is your first memory from your own school days? 

Having bottled milk given to us in the morning and singing God 

Save the Queen. 

When is a picture worth a thousand words? 

Always, because often visual learning is much easier for most 

students to relate to. 

A quote or saying you use often. 

Make the most of every day life can change so quickly. 

If you could grow up in any decade which one would you 

choose? 

The 70’s or 80’s as I liked the music. 

What is the best part of working at BCS? 

I love the collegial support and the good working relationship 

the staff and students have. 

Your best childhood memory. 

My best memory is of riding horses in the bush after school and 

on weekends. 

What is the best advice you have ever received? 

To be yourself and accept who you are and just get on with life. 

Are you a leader or a follower? 

Probably a leader and I can be bossy. 

What is a food that you cannot bring yourself to eat? 

Tripe and brains! 

  
Casey Birrell 

  
Lucy Baldock 

  
Richie Milgate 

  
Maigen Brazier 

  
Megan Smith 

  
Josh Amiel 

  
Nicole Hunter 

  
Marjory Drummond 

  
Rachel Gardener 

      

Staff Thumbs Up Award Principal’s Award of Appreciation 
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Lincon McConnaughty - Year 6 

What is your name, date of 

birth and class? 

My name is Lincon Thomas 

McConnaughty and my date 

of birth is 4th December 2009. 

I am in Year 6 and my teacher 

is Miss Dorman. 

Give me three words to de-

scribe yourself. 

Helpful, kind , smart. 

 

What do you think is the best and worst thing about school? 

The best thing  about school is Mathematics and the worst 

thing is when my learning is  interrupted. 

What has been the best thing about Primary school? 

Having the same friends right through school. 

You are going into Year 7 next year, what do you think will be 

different? 

The work will be harder and more expected, plus you can 

choose your seats. 

What really annoys you the most either at school or at home? 

My sister, whenever she asks me to do one thing it always turns 

into about twenty things. 

What is your greatest weakness and strength? 

My weakness is Spelling and my strength is Maths. 

What is the most important rule at home and at school? 

At home it is that I have to feed the animals before I feed myself 

and at school it’s to keep hands and feet to myself. 

What job do you see yourself doing when you are older and 

complete your schooling? 

Either a Lawyer because I’m good at arguing or an Accountant 

as I’m good at Maths. 

If you could change something in the world today what would 

you change? 

Pollution, I would make less factories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Molly Murray - Year 11 

You have just been elected 

Captain for the coming year. 

What does this mean to you? 

Being Captain means a lot to 

me, I have been at BCS since 

Kindergarten.  

I am always one to help others 

and I now get to further that 

role and proudly represent the 

whole school. 

 

What is something you are most proud of? 

Going for Captain and achieving it. 

What is your favourite subject and what subject do you find 

most difficult? 

I enjoy Ag the most as I like working with the animals and the 

most difficult is Maths. 

Give me five words that best describes you. 

Role model, caring, supportive, approachable and communicate 

well. 

Have you set goals for yourself if so what are they? 

I have set out a rough goal. First I want to complete the TAFE 

course Certificate 2 in Animal Studies. After that I want to have 

a gap year in the ADF and then work with animals hopefully 

At Dubbo Zoo as I’m hoping to do work experience there next 

year. 

Tell me one thing you cannot live without. 

Friends and food. 

What is the most difficult situation you have faced? 

Having to ‘put down’ a family dog which we had for over 7 

years. 

What is something you are afraid of? 

Getting eaten by a shark. 

What is the best advice you have ever received? 

Never take anything for granted as you never know what will 

happen. 

Where do you see yourself in five years time? 

Working with animals, hopefully at a zoo and also having my 

own car paid for. 

If you could meet any celebrity who would it be? 

Cole Sprouse – American Actor 
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‘Getting Connected to Kindergarten’  

Transition Program 

  

Introducing  

Eli, Savannah, Darcie, Kadisha and Rookie  

 

Our ‘Getting Connected to 

Kindergarten’ transition program is 
in full swing.  

Eli, Savannah, Darcie, Kadisha and 
Rookie are having lots of fun 
writing, playing, counting and 

making. We even celebrated 
Kadisha’s birthday last week with 

cupcakes.  
We are looking forward to 
welcoming these amazingly 

confident pre-schoolers to our 
BCS family next year.  

Transition concludes next week 
15th November. 
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This Term, students in 4/5/6 

have been completing the 

art unit 'Music'.  

The class have completed 

detailed sketches of musical 

instruments.  

They have experimented 

with water colour paints, oil 

pastels and complementary 

colours. 

 

Miss Lucy Dorman 
Classroom Teacher 
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November 
Kalem Hinchliffe 10th 

Riley Thorpe 12th 

Sophie Andrews 13th 

Cooper Hunter 13th 

Ava Smith 14th 

Domonic Sutherland 18th 

Braxton Siemsen 27th 

 

 

 

November 

Mon 15th Getting Ready for Kindergarten-last day 

Mon 15th - Wed 17th Year 7 Transition Program 

Wed 17th Nov - Wed 1st Dec Intensive Swimming 

Fri 26th Primary Captain Speeches/Elections 

December 

Thurs 2nd Year 12 Assembly & Formal Celebration 

Wed 8th Year 6 Graduation 

Thurs 9th ‘No Blue Slip Treat’ 

Fri 10th 100 PBL Pizza & DVD Reward 

Wed 15th  Infants Santa & Primary Pool Parties 

Tue 14th Presentation Day 

Wed 15th Students last day for 2021!  

Thurs 16th & Fri 17th SDD 
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